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Development of the Campus Master Plan for the new, primary Campus of USF-Lakeland 
has been underway for approximately one year. The Draft Campus Master Plan is expected 
to be available for distribution within the University by early May, 2005.  As soon as it is 
reviewed and approved in concept by the Lakeland Campus Board, it will be brought to the 
CDC and to the ACE Workgroup for similar conceptual approval prior to the required 3-
month period of external review and public hearings.  Because these documents will be 
unavailable during the regularly scheduled meetings of the CDC and ACE Workgroup, 
special meetings of these bodies will be requested in mid-late May to accomplish the 
necessary approvals. 


